
 

 CDC News (October 2021)  

 

The 1st meeting of CDC Standing Committee on STEM Education (2021-2023) was 

held on 21 October 2021 (Thursday).  Salient points of the discussion are summarised 

as follows:  

 

 The progress of support measures on STEM education was reported.  

 The directions for further promotion of STEM education were discussed.  

Members provided views on various aspects of the enhancement measures of 

STEM education, in terms of enrichment of student learning, capacity building of 

teachers and engagement of relevant community partners. Some related enhanced 

support measures were discussed. 

 The progress of the development of the STEM Education Handbook was reported 

and discussed.  

 The proposed arrangement for the STEM Education Fair 2022 was briefed.  

 

ENDS 


